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Comments: I am against the proposed trail development in the Jackson Mountain Area. Continued fragmentation

of big game habitat is having a negative effect of herd health. The deer and elk herds in the area have been

already declining for unknown reason and do not any further stress. 

 

I do value public land and trails. I feel strongly that efforts should be but in maintaining current trail systems not

making new trails. Any new trails is just going to add to the on going maintaince issues and costs. 


